
 
PINE STREET & CROSS LOT 

SEWER REPLACEMENT CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

Beginning this Wednesday September 16th, 250 feet of Pine Street 
from Western Avenue SE to the driveway of Port City Group will be 
closed for replacement of the existing sanitary sewer including the 
individual laterals that provide service to each customer. Parking 
along this stretch of Pine Street will be unavailable during this time. 

If you have any questions please contact the on-site project 
inspector Emma McDonald at 616-843-1635 or project engineer 
Todd Myers, PE at 616-822-6284, both of Eng., Inc. 

The Contractor anticipates 3 weeks of construction to complete 
this work, including restoration of the roadway and parking lots. 

Thank you for your patience. 

City of Muskegon Department of Public Works and Eng., Inc. 

 

 

 

 


